REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS FOR
AUDITING SERVICES

[t is the intent of the Clarksdale Public Utilities Commission
(CPUC) to obtain the services of a Certified Public Accounting
firm to audit the financial statements of Clarksdale Public Utilities
for a three-year contract, beginning with the period ending
September 30, 2020 through the period ending September 30, 2022.

Sealed proposals will be received and opened by the Board
of Commissioners of Clarksdale Public Utilities, Clarksdale,
Mississippi, at 3:00 PM, June 17,2020, at the offices of CPUC
in the CPU Administration Building, 416 Third Street,
Clarksdale, Mississippi. Firms or individuals proposing to
furnish such audit services may obtain a scope of work from the
office of the Senior Accountant of CPUC. Proposals should
be sealed and properly labeled and mailed to Clarksdale Public
Utilities Commission, CPU Administration Building, P. 0.Box
70, Clarksdale, MS 38614, Telephone # 662-627-8452 or
delivered as stated above.

Curtis Boschert
General Manager



